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As a member or the Oregon Army National Guard, I believe it is important to take 

care of the soldiers, seamen, and airmen  that have supported our state through 

national and state disasters and overseas defending our great country.  The 

members of the military risk their lives for at least 20 years to receive a military 

retirement. With this amount of of time and dedication, they should be rewarded with 

a tax break on their retirement. 


